
DIRECTIONS  
IN AUSTRALIA’S  
AUTOMOTIVE  
INDUSTRY 2017
A new landmark report into the condition of Australia’s  
automotive industry and what lies ahead is available now.  
Directions in Australia’s Automotive Industry: An Industry Report 2017 
provides detailed insight into each automotive industry sector and 
answers key questions, including:

•	 How can automotive businesses prepare for the future?

•	 Where is the industry headed over the next few years?

•	 How will the industry endure when car manufacturing ceases?

•	 What trends are impacting on key sectors of the automotive industry?

•	 What does the automotive industry contribute to the Australian economy?

The report is essential reading for all automotive business owners seeking 
intelligence and insights as they position their business for the future.

Hardcopies of Directions in Australia’s Automotive Industry 2017 can be ordered from 
vacc.com.au

Cost:	 $90 for VACC/MTA members 
	 Non-members: $309
	 Prices include GST, postage & handling.

Enquiries:

Susie Richards	 03 9829 1141	 srichards@vacc.com.au

Kevin Hoang	 03 9829 1124	 khoang@vacc.com.au

Directions in Australia’s Automotive Industry: An 
Industry Report 2017 was produced by the Victorian 
Automobile Chamber of Commerce in partnership 
with the Motor Trades Association of Australia and 
the state and territory Motor Trades Associations.
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